
 

 

Relevant Information 
Medellín, September 30, 2020 

 
 
A relevant event took place on September 29, 2020, regarding executive proceedings filed 
by the company Hidroituango requesting the court to order enforcement of payment for 
approximately 117 billion against EMPRESAS PÚBLICAS DE MEDELLÍN - EPM, for alleged 
breach of the obligations of the BOOMT contract entered into by the parties.  
 
The Council of State confirmed the ruling of the Administrative Tribunal of Antioquia dated 
November 12, 2019, which denied the enforcement of payment, on grounds that it did not 
fulfill legal requirements.  
   
 


